
  
 
 
 
 
                     
        An Agenda Meeting was held on   
        November 21, 2011 at 7:00 PM at 
                                                                                                the Town  Hall 
 
 
 
Presiding: Supervisor Gary Bellows 
Attending:   Councilwoman Zell, Councilwoman Briggs, Highway Superintendent Russell, 
Code Enforcement Hoffstatter 
Also Present: 5 members of the public  
 
Town Board Business 

 
1. Dr. McGill, Superintendent of Onteora School District gave a presentation to the Town 

Board. The main issues are improving children’s education with decreasing resources, 
student performance, decreasing enrollment and financial presentation adds a challenge. 

2. Boiler bids for the highway 
3.  Need to have the light on the Flag at the highway replaced 
4. Update on the grant for the solar panels 
5. Bob Illges will be our representative on the Esopus 
6. Letter from Rolling Meadows 
7. Bristol Hill 
8. 2012 work needed at Town Hall 
9. Hurley Main St Plan 
10. 350th Anniversary update 
11. Appointments for building dept. and assessors office 
 

  From Departments 
 
1. Superintendent Russell talked about the repair needed at the highway garage roof. The trucks 
are ready for winter. The rail trail parking lot drainage has been worked on with a little more 
work to be done in the spring. 
 
 
From the Floor 
 
1. Ray Harvey a parent of someone at the Little Red Schoolhouse asked about lowering the 
speed limit on Lucas Ave.  Supervisor Bellows will give him  information on who to contact 
since it is a county road. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Councilwoman Briggs, Seconded by Councilwoman Zell and all 
voted aye. 
 
        _________________ 
        Judy Mayhon, Town Clerk 


